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Dear Senate Committee on Rules, 

 

I oppose “making in person voting on the day of” because it is not practical for people 

who become ill on or around the voting date. Also, some folks may just be away for 

any sort of emergency, etc.. the scenarios are endless.  

Mail in voting is an option and a convenience that, I believe, most Oregonians 

appreciate.  

 

Sincerely, 

Jacqueline Labonte 


